

## Corporate and **Foundation Relations News**

January-March 2011

## Featured Grant Recipient: Natural Sciences Division



Dr. David Green, Dr. Joe Fritsch, Dr. Stephen Davis, Dr. Michael Feltner, Dr. Jay Brewster, and Dr. Rodney Honeycutt

The Natural Sciences Division of Seaver College has been awarded \$554,800 from the Ahmanson Foundation to support the acquisition of new scientific equipment. The five pieces of equipment will enhance instruction in all Natural Science Division laboratories in Biology, Chemistry, and Sports Medicine. This will have far reaching benefits for instructional quality for most all Natural Science Division students. It will also increase the capability and opportunities for students to conduct faculty mentored undergraduate research and open up research opportunities for both students and faculty. Currently, the equipment will augment the research being done by Dr. David Green, Dr. Joe Fritsch, Dr. Stephen Davis, and Dr. Tom Vandergon (not pictured), Dr. Michael Feltner, Dr. Jay Brewster, and Dr. Rodney Honeycutt.

## We'd like to congratulate the following grant awardees:

Dr. Susan Helm Novo Nordisk Inc. Dr. Michael Feltner The Ahmanson Foundation Dr. Lee Kats W.M. Keck Foundation Dr. Ted McAlister **Earhart Foundation** Pete Peterson James Irvine Foundation

Nutritional Science for Diabetes Prevention Scientific Equipment for Natural Science Div Undergraduate Student as a Scholar

A Sense of Place Conference

**Davenport Institute** 

## January - March Corporate & Foundation Grants Submitted:

Dr. Thema Bryant-Davis New York State Healthcare Foundation Being Made Whole Rebecca Carson The Nissan Foundation ARTSReach Rebecca Carson Western States Art Federation ARTSReach Peter Duby Constellation Energy Sustainable Dormitories

Dr. Connie Horton Christopher D. Smithers Foundation Peer Education

Dr. Kevin Iga Simons Foundation Collaboration Grant for Mathematics Dr. Duncan Wigg Marisla Foundation Mental Health Collaborative Dr. Michael Zakian The Getty Foundation Museum Summer Internships

For more information about available grant opportunities and how we can help you with your projects please contact the Corporate and Foundations Relations Staff: http://www.pepperdine.edu/cfr

Sheila.King@Pepperdine.edu (310) 506-4151 Sheila King, Director Suzanne Lazear, Grants Officer (310) 506-7223 Suzanne.Lazear@Pepperdine.edu